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EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

Yaama 
 
Welcome back to Term 3. This is a ten week Term which will be full of fun 
quality learning.  
 
There is lots to share with you but let’s take one step at a time. 
 
Firstly, the MEPS newsletter will now be produced and distributed on a 
fortnightly basis. To ensure that there is strong communication between the 
school and community alternate methods will be put in place to ensure you 
remained informed. Currently, the school has a community notice board which 
is positioned just outside the front office;  information announced on Mission 
Beat, the local radio station, every Tuesday evening and we have a school web 
page. The MEPS website address is www.moreeeast.p.schools.nsw.edu.au. In 
the near future the school will have a phone application called Skoolbag which 
will be available for you to freely download. The application will provide you 
with instant postings on your mobile phone.  
 
Secondly, the planning of our school upgrade is certainly well underway. 
Thank you to everyone who engaged in the consultation workshops to view 
and provide feedback on a series of concept plans. Your opinions have 
certainly been taken seriously and a revised plan has been drafted. The next 
step of the process, the Schematic Design will be able to be viewed at the next 
consultation workshop on Tuesday 29th July and Wednesday 30th  July. I would 
like to strongly encourage all parents, grandparents and carers of our students 
and well as our extended school community to engage in the next workshops. 
Details on the day, time and venue are contained within this newsletter.  
 
Finally, I would just like to wish Daniel, Dwayne and Kiara Smith all the best 
as they head off to compete at the NSW PSSA Touch Football Carnival. Daniel 
and Dwayne will travel to Ulladulla, whilst Kiara will travel to Wagga.  
 
Just one more important thing…please come and support your child next 
Tuesday 22nd July at our Athletics Carnival which will be held at Boughton 
Oval. The first athletic event will kick off at 10am. 
 
Hope to see  you there. 

Muriel Kelly 
Executive Principal 
 

OFFICE HOURS 
Monday-Friday 
8:30am-3:00pm  

Adelaide Street 
Moree NSW 2400 
Ph: (02) 6752 1733 
Fax: (02) 6752 1553 

moreeeast-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
www.moreeeast-

p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 

SCHOOL HOURS 
Monday-Friday 

8:50 am– 3:00pm 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
Monday-Friday 
8:30am-3:00pm  

 Cash Only 
 Layby available 
 Sorry no Centrepay 

 

MOREE EAST PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Newsletter 

Term 3, Week 1 
THURSDAY 17th JULY, 2014 

MEPS 
ATHLETICS 
CARNIVAL 

 

22nd July, 2014 
 

Boughton Oval 
 

Starting from 
10am to 3pm 

 

Canteen  
Available 

 

Hope to see 
you all there!!! 
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NIADOC WEEK 

 

Students, staff and community            
enjoyed a great week of                       

NAIDOC celebrations during the last 
week of Term 2 and we extend our 

thanks to all those who                       
gave their support.  
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COUNCILLOR CORNER 

Are you a student who is needing someone to talk 
to, worried about your school work, feeling upset 
or in trouble?  
 

Are you perhaps worried about your friendships 
or is your family having troubles of their own? Or 
maybe you are a parent or carer who is concerned 
about your child’s learning, health or behavior ?  If this is you, 
or someone you know, maybe as School Counsellor, I can help 
you.  
 

As School Counsellor at Moree East Public School., I have spe-
cial training in counselling and guidance for a range of issues 
and situations. I can support individual students by listening to 
them and helping them find ways to solve problems.I can listen 
to parents & carers and support them when they have a         
concern about their child. I can advise teachers on ways to      
better understand their students and how different  situations 
and problems  may be affecting them. 
  
All students in primary schools need a referral form signed by 
their parent/carer before they can speak with the School    
Counsellor. You can ask me for a form, or I can contact your 
parent/carer to tell them about the referral form and arrange 
an interview with them, if needed. 
 

What students and their families tell the School Counsellor is 
confidential. If I need to tell your teachers or parents some-
thing, I will talk to you first.  Sometimes it may involve getting 
advice from professionals outside the school.  As a Registered 
Psychologist, I may ask you to do some tests or activities to    
better understand the situation.  At all times, I will talk to you 
about options and let you help decide what the best plan is for 
you.   
 

Ruth Jenkins 
District Guidance Officer 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

MUBALI 

JULY 
 
FRIDAY 18TH:    Yuguul Dancers perform at Yaama Ganu Gallery,  

   Exhibition Opening at 5.30pm  
 

TUESDAY 22nd:    School Athletics Carnival,  
  Boughton Oval. First event starts at 10am 

 
TUESDAY 22nd to  Daniel, Dwayne and Kiara Smith  
THURSDAY-24th:  Representing North West Region at State Touch Football Carnival 
 
WEDNESDAY 23rd: Galamaay Brothers meeting,  

  Community Room, 12-1.30pm 
  
THURSDAY 24th:  Twlight Disco 

  School Hall – 4.30to 6pm   
 
MONDAY 28TH:   Hefron Shield (Zone Athletics Carnival) 

  Boughton Oval 
 
WEDNESDAY 30th: Rd 4 Rugby League Knockout v’s Ross Hill 

  Boughton Oval at 11.30am 
 
 
THURSDAY 31st:   Moree Education Week Awards  

  Moree PS at 11am, Yuguul Dancers to perform 
 
 

AUGUST 
 
FRIDAY 1st:   Big M Revival 
    8.30 to 3.30pm 
  
MONDAY 4th:   ATSI Children’s Day 
    School activities, 1-3pm 
 
WEDNESDAY 5th:  Visiting Performance 
    Read You Can Orang-utan 

Mubali mums and bubs are looking for any donations of second hand books and 
toys in fair condition for our toddlers if you have anything please bring 

them to the front office for Jesstene or Mona. 
 

Many thanks and much appreciated. 
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BIG M REVIVAL 
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MAJOR CAPITAL WORKS 
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MAJOR CAPITAL WORKS 
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TERM 3 CALENDAR 
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COMMUITY NEWS 
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COMMUITY NEWS 

  MOREE 

Whats happening at the PCYC during Term 3. 
 
As a community club we want all the community to enjoy our facilities. We are offering this term a incen-
tive for all new members. All new members pay only $5 to join for 12 months, and also receive the first 
visit free. For this first visit you can choose any one activity to try.  
 
The Moree PCYC has some exciting new activities in 2014 for school aged children and there has been 
some changes to the previous timetable; 
 
Laser Tag - Laser tag is also available for hire on Friday, Saturday & Sundays for Birthday parties, Team 
Bonding sessions, Businesses and Youth Groups. Ages 5+. Please contact club for booking sheet.  
 

Blue Light Disco - The last Friday each month and the cost is $5. Junior Disco runs from 6pm - 7:30pm 
and the Seniors from 8pm - 10pm  
 

Gymnastics - Thursdays 3:30pm - 5:15pm. Please note a change to costing due to affiliation now with 
Gymnastics NSW and they are as follows; $40 term fee and $37 affiliation fee with Gymnastics NSW 
(Please note affiliation fee is for 12 months). Ages 5+ 
 

Brazilian Jui Jitsu - Has now moved to Tuesday & Thursday Night at 6pm and cost is $5. Ages 8+ 
 

Archery - Has now moved to Tuesday at 6pm and cost is $5. Ages 5+ 
 

Physical Culture- An exciting move for the Moree PCYC as it is now called home for the Moree Physical 
Culture club for 2014. If you wish to participate please contact club for more information. 
 

Junior Futsal - Wednesday 4pm-5:15pm and is a $40 term fee.  
 

Junior Netball - We are still keen to have an Indoor Junior Netball Competition at the club. We will call 
for nominations towards the completion of the outdoor netball season. All interested parents who can assist 
please contact the club.  
 

HIP HOP - Operates on a Monday and Tuesday from 4pm. Please contact the club for more details.  
For youth aged 14+ there is a week unlimited gym use for $10.  
 
Please note to participate in the above you must be a current member of the Moree PCYC. Junior 
Membership for 12 months is $10. Please find our updated timetable for 2014 at 
www.pcycnsw.org.au/moree 
 
For all other information please contact the club on 02 67523741 
 

 

Andrew Ryan | Moree Club Manager 
T 02 6752 3741 | F 02 6752 8045 | M 0409 922 010 | Boston Street, Moree NSW 2400 
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